
Dating  Advice:  Manifesting
the Right Man?
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On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Jaki
Sabourin to offer their best dating advice for those trying to
find love. Learn how you can improve your relationships by
“manifesting a man” with  the following dating tips!

Dating  Advice  That  Will  Help  You
Find A Man!

1. Find clarity. You need to address what you want and why. By
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evaluating your needs and wants, you’ll be able to narrow down
your list of potential partners. You don’t want to waste time
or send mixed messages while you’re dating. A great way to
clarify  your  desires  is  by  cultivating  those  traits  in
yourself, which will in turn attract and manifest in a man.

Related Link: Dating Advice: How to Avoid Holiday Weight Gain!

2. Thoughts, words and deeds (a creation trilogy). The best
way to find a quality man is by having a positive attitude.
You  need  to  be  consistent  in  your  thinking,  wording  and
actions. If you have doubt or tell your friends that there’s
“no good men out there” while you’re dating, that is just
setting yourself up for disaster.  By making sure everything
you do is in alignment, you’ll attract a great man.

Related Link: Dating Advice: How to Become Irresistible to a
Man

3. Commit. Don’t give up if things aren’t going according to
plan. Love doesn’t happen overnight. You need to put in the
time and effort to find someone, especially if you’re trying
your hand at online dating. Checking out of the process simply
because you’re upset is a terrible thing to do. Give yourself
a year at least to improve your dating skills. You need to
evolve in order to find a man worthy of manifesting.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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